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entries on countries and territories throughout the world, this volume is renowned
for its extensive coverage of all major and minor political parties and groups in
each political system. It also provides names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and UN agencies. This comprehensive update will
include coverage of current events, issues, crises, and controversies from the
course of the last two years, including: Elections across Europe Referendum in
Ireland Rohingya genocide in Myanmar The Venezuelan dictatorship The renaming of
Swaziland to eSwatini Qatar diplomacy changes Historic meeting between the United
States and North Korea Establishment of a new governing coalition in Liberia
Transportation Planning Handbook ITE (Institute of Transportation Engineers)
2016-07-11 A multi-disciplinary approach to transportation planningfundamentals
The Transportation Planning Handbook is a comprehensive,practice-oriented
reference that presents the fundamental conceptsof transportation planning
alongside proven techniques. This newfourth edition is more strongly focused on
serving the needs of allusers, the role of safety in the planning process,
andtransportation planning in the context of societal concerns,including the
development of more sustainable transportationsolutions. The content structure has
been redesigned with a newformat that promotes a more functionally driven
multimodal approachto planning, design, and implementation, including guidance
towardthe latest tools and technology. The material has been updated toreflect the
latest changes to major transportation resources suchas the HCM, MUTCD, HSM, and
more, including the most current ADAaccessibility regulations. Transportation
planning has historically followed the rationalplanning model of defining
objectives, identifying problems,generating and evaluating alternatives, and
developing plans.Planners are increasingly expected to adopt a moremultidisciplinary approach, especially in light of the risingimportance of
sustainability and environmental concerns. This bookpresents the fundamentals of
transportation planning in amultidisciplinary context, giving readers a practical
reference forday-to-day answers. Serve the needs of all users Incorporate safety
into the planning process Examine the latest transportation planning
softwarepackages Get up to date on the latest standards, recommendations, andcodes
Developed by The Institute of Transportation Engineers, thisbook is the
culmination of over seventy years of transportationplanning solutions, fully
updated to reflect the needs of achanging society. For a comprehensive guide with
practical answers,The Transportation Planning Handbook is an essentialreference.
Applied Technologies Miguel Botto-Tobar 2020-03-02 This second volume of the
three-volume set (CCIS 1193, CCIS 1194, and CCIS 1195) constitutes the refereed

Making the Grade William A. Fischel 2009-11-15 A significant factor for many
people deciding where to live is the quality of the local school district, with
superior schools creating a price premium for housing. The result is a “race to
the top,” as all school districts attempt to improve their performance in order to
attract homebuyers. Given the importance of school districts to the daily lives of
children and families, it is surprising that their evolution has not received much
attention. In this provocative book, William Fischel argues that the historical
development of school districts reflects Americans’ desire to make their
communities attractive to outsiders. The result has been a standardized,
interchangeable system of education not overly demanding for either students or
teachers, one that involved parents and local voters in its governance and
finance. Innovative in its focus on bottom-up processes generated by individual
behaviors rather than top-down decisions by bureaucrats, Making the Grade provides
a new perspective on education reform that emphasizes how public schools form the
basis for the localized social capital in American towns and cities.
Communicating Risks and Benefits Baruch Fischhoff 2012-03-08 Effective risk
communication is essential to the well-being of any organization and those people
who depend on it. Ineffective communication can cost lives, money and reputations.
Communicating Risks and Benefits: An Evidence-Based User’s Guide provides the
scientific foundations for effective communications. The book authoritatively
summarizes the relevant research, draws out its implications for communication
design, and provides practical ways to evaluate and improve communications for any
decision involving risks and benefits. Topics include the communication of
quantitative information and warnings, the roles of emotion and the news media,
the effects of age and literacy, and tests of how well communications meet the
organization’s goals. The guide will help users in any organization, with any
budget, to make the science of their communications as sound as the science that
they are communicating.
Global Status Report on Road Safety 2013 World Health Organization 2013 This
report provides legislation data last updated in 2011 and fatality data updated
for 2010.
Political Handbook of the World 2018-2019 Tom Lansford 2019-03-19 The Political
Handbook of the World provides timely, thorough, and accurate political
information, with more in-depth coverage of current political controversies than
any other reference guide. The updated 2018-2019 edition will continue to be the
most authoritative source for finding complete facts and analysis on each
country’s governmental and political makeup. Compiling in one place more than 200
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proceedings of the First International Conference on Applied Technologies, ICAT
2019, held in Quito, Ecuador, in December 2019. The 124 full papers were carefully
reviewed and selected from 328 submissions. The papers are organized according to
the following topics: technology trends; computing; intelligent systems; machine
vision; security; communication; electronics; e-learning; e-government; eparticipation.
Detroit's Michigan Central Station Kelli B. Kavanaugh 2001 In 1913, the Michigan
Central Station opened its majestic entrances to the people of Detroit. Designed
by Warren & Wetmore and Reed & Stern, the firms also noted as the architects of
the Grand Central Station in New York City, the depot was a marvel of grandeur and
comfort for the traveler lucky enough to utilize its facilities. Soldiers went to
war, families both separated and rejoined, and folks looking for an honest living
in the Motor City all walked the Michigan Central's elegant corridors. Since the
last train pulled away from the station in 1988, the structure has fallen prey to
rapidly paced deterioration. Detroit's Michigan Central Station captures the glory
of the Michigan Central and its environs. Using photographs from the Burton
Historical Collection, as well as private collections, the book illustrates the
use of the Michigan Central Station by a city whose story dramatically parallels
that of this magnificent structure. The book also includes imagined futures of the
station from some of the many people who have been inspired by the magic this
grand building continues to exude.
Billboard 2009-07-25 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
The Automotive Industry and European Integration A. J. Jacobs 2019-08-07 This book
chronicles the divergent growth trends in car production in Belgium and Spain. It
delves into how European integration, high wages, and the demise of GM and Ford
led to plant closings in Belgium. Next, it investigates how lower wages and the
expansion strategies of Western European automakers stimulated expansion in the
Spanish auto industry. Finally, it offers three alternate scenarios regarding how
further EU expansion and Brexit may potentially reshape the geographic footprint
of European car production over the next ten years. In sum, this book utilizes
history to help expand the knowledge of scholars and policymakers regarding how
European integration and Brexit may impact future auto industry investment for all
EU nations.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
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fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
The Construction News 1912
Digital Jihad Erik Skare 2016-10-15 A new and innovative form of dissent has
emerged in response to the Israeli occupation of Palestine. Dubbed "electronic
jihad", this approach has seen organized groups of Palestinian hackers make
international headlines by breaching the security of such sites as the Tel Aviv
Stock Exchange, AVG, Avira, Whatsapp, and BitDefender. Though initially confined
to small clandestine groups, "hacktivism" is now increasingly being adopted by
militant Palestinian parties, including Hamas and Palestinian Islamic Jihad, who
have gone so far as to incorporate hackers into their armed brigades. Digital
Jihad is the first book to explore this rapidly evolving and still little
understood aspect of the Palestinian resistance movement. Drawing on extensive
interviews with hackers and other activists, it provides a unique and fascinating
new perspective on the Palestinian struggle.
Prosecutor's Manual for Arrest, Search and Seizure 3rd Edition John M. Castellano
2021-10-15 The ideal roadmap for defense lawyers and prosecutors, John M.
Castellano has built on the fine works of the original authors of this book, James
A. Adams and Daniel D. Blinka who appreciate the succinct analysis necessary to
canvass the often tangled landscape of Fourth Amendment law. Their pragmatic
approach has created a balanced, sound and comprehensive one-volume survey of
arrest, search and seizure issues. The Third edition now features all decisions by
the Supreme Court Fourth Amendment cases through June 2015 as well as significant
and helpful circuit court decisions on a variety of topics. It includes a number
of other new, expanded, or refined sections as well which include application for
orders to intercept; bodily intrusions, emergency searches, and workplace
searches. The eBook versions of this title feature links to Lexis Advance for
further legal research options.
Regarding Educacion Bryant Jensen 2012 The “Latino Education Crisis” not only
threatens to dash the middle class aspirations of the nation’s largest immigrant
group, it is also an ominous sign for democratic engagement and global
competitiveness for U.S. society as a whole. This timely book argues that this
crisis is more aptly characterized as a “Mexican Education Crisis.” This book
brings together voices that are rarely heard on the same stage—Mexican and U.S.
scholars of migration, schooling, and human development—to articulate a new
approach to Mexican-American schooling: a bi-national focus that highlights the
interpersonal assets of Mexican-origin children. Contributors document the urgency
of adopting this approach and provide a framework for crossing national and
disciplinary borders to improve scholarship, policy, and practice associated with
PreK–12 schooling. Contributors: James D. Bachmeier, Frank D. Bean, Susan K.
Brown, Benilde García Cabrero, Cynthia García Coll, Regina Cortina, Ivania de la
Cruz, Guadalupe Ruiz Cuéllar, Claudia Galindo, Francisco X. Gaytán, Edmund T.
Hamann, Nadia Huq, Mark A. Leach, Gabriela Livas Stein, Carmina Makar, Mary
Martinez-Wenzl, Vilma Ortíz, María Guadalupe Pérez Martínez, Leslie Reese, Rosaura
Tafoya-Estrada, Edward Telles, Ernesto Treviño, Víctor Zúñiga “This volume is one
of a kind. . . . It represents a first step in what we hope will be an ongoing
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relationship between the institutions and the researchers on both sides of the
border who have both an appreciation for the importance of this work and a
dedication to improving the educational opportunities of those students that we
share in time, space, and culture.” —From the Foreword by Patricia Gándara and
Eugene García “A fresh, eye-opening array of essays that highlights how the
economic and cultural vitality of the U.S. and Mexico is so tightly interwoven in
colorful and breathtaking ways. Setting aside strident allegations of how
immigrants differ from mainstream society, the authors illustrate our
commonalities, how Mexican parents are among the most pro-family, hardest working
families in our society. 'Bien educado' is not just metaphor: it animates how
immigrant parents raise engaged children, along with a vibrant optimism about
getting into America.” —Bruce Fuller, Professor, Education & Public Policy,
University of California, Berkeley “Regarding Educación is an extraordinary
achievement. World-class scholars from both the U.S. and Mexico come together to
engage one of the most important developments in education in the 21st century:
How do we educate the children we share across transnational borders to thrive in
an ever more interconnected, miniaturized, and fragile global world? The answers
they provide are timely, riveting, and humane. It is a book every teacher, every
policymaker, and every engaged citizen interested in globalization and education
must read.” —Marcelo M. Suárez-Orozco, Dean and Distinguished Professor of
Education, UCLA Graduate School of Education and Information Studies
Zero Carbon Car Brian Long 2013-03-01 The Zero Carbon Car examines the hundreds of
ways in which car manufacturers are trying to reduce our carbon footprint, and the
adaptation of the automotive industry to changing technology in a world where
environmental issues are becoming ever more prevalent. The book's in-depth
research into green car technology shows that manufacturers make concerted
efforts, but sometimes also defeat the gains of their innovation.Topics covered
include: What is meant by the terms 'global warming' and 'green', and how these
can be defined; An account of the long history of green automotive technology;
Alternative fuels, including diesel and hydrogen; Developments in environmentally
friendly engine technology; Electric cars; Environmental issues in material usage
and car body manufacture. A wide-ranging survey of the hundreds of ways in which
car manufacturers are trying to reduce our carbon footprint.Written in an easy-tounderstand manner, the book enables the reader to fully understand what is meant
by 'global warming'.Examines alternative fuels, material usage and the motive
power options available to us.Superbly illustrated with 350 colour
photographs.Brian Long is a professional writer and motoring historian with over
sixty books to his credit.
Calgary
Measuring Productivity - OECD Manual Measurement of Aggregate and Industry-level
Productivity Growth OECD 2001-07-16 This manual presents the theoretical
foundations to productivity measurement, and discusses implementation and
measurement issues.
Economics Ha-Joon Chang 2014-08-26 The award-winning author of 23 Things They
Don't Tell You About Capitalism outlines the real-world processes of the global
economy while explaining how to better understand the strengths and weaknesses of
key economics theories to better navigate today's interconnected world.
Political Handbook of the World 2020-2021 Tom Lansford 2021-04-20 The Political
Handbook of the World by Tom Lansford provides timely, thorough, and accurate
political information, with more in-depth coverage of current political
controversies than any other reference guide. The updated 2020-2021 edition will
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continue to be the most authoritative source for finding complete facts and
analysis on each country′s governmental and political makeup. Compiling in one
place more than 200 entries on countries and territories throughout the world,
this volume is renowned for its extensive coverage of all major and minor
political parties and groups in each political system. The Political Handbook of
the World 2020-2021 also provides names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and UN agencies. And this update will aim to
include coverage of current events, issues, crises, and controversies from the
course of the last two years.
The Female Brain Louann Brizendine, M.D. 2007-08-07 Since Dr. Brizendine wrote The
Female Brain ten years ago, the response has been overwhelming. This New York
Times bestseller has been translated into more than thirty languages, has sold
nearly a million copies between editions, and has most recently inspired a
romantic comedy starring Whitney Cummings and Sofia Vergara. And its profound
scientific understanding of the nature and experience of the female brain
continues to guide women as they pass through life stages, to help men better
understand the girls and women in their lives, and to illuminate the delicate
emotional machinery of a love relationship. Why are women more verbal than men?
Why do women remember details of fights that men can’t remember at all? Why do
women tend to form deeper bonds with their female friends than men do with their
male counterparts? These and other questions have stumped both sexes throughout
the ages. Now, pioneering neuropsychiatrist Louann Brizendine, M.D., brings
together the latest findings to show how the unique structure of the female brain
determines how women think, what they value, how they communicate, and who they
love. While doing research as a medical student at Yale and then as a resident and
faculty member at Harvard, Louann Brizendine discovered that almost all of the
clinical data in existence on neurology, psychology, and neurobiology focused
exclusively on males. In response to the overwhelming need for information on the
female mind, Brizendine established the first clinic in the country to study and
treat women’s brain function. In The Female Brain, Dr. Brizendine distills all her
findings and the latest information from the scientific community in a highly
accessible book that educates women about their unique brain/body/behavior. The
result: women will come away from this book knowing that they have a lean, mean,
communicating machine. Men will develop a serious case of brain envy.
Political Handbook of the World 2012 Tom Lansford 2012 No other resource matches
the timely, thorough, and accurate political information provided by the bestselling Political Handbook of the World. With more in-depth coverage of current
political controversies than any other reference guide, Political Handbook of the
World 2012 is the most authoritative source for finding complete facts and
analysis on each country's governmental and political makeup. Featuring 200
entries on countries and territories throughout the world, this volume is renowned
for its extensive coverage of all major and minor political parties and groups in
each political system. It also provides names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and UN agencies.
America's Top Restaurants 2009 Bill Corsello 2008-10 Rates the best dining
experiences around the country with reviews of restaurants in over twenty-five
cities.
BIM Handbook Rafael Sacks 2018-07-03 Discover BIM: A better way to build better
buildings Building Information Modeling (BIM) offers a novel approach to design,
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construction, and facility management in which a digital representation of the
building product and process is used to facilitate the exchange and
interoperability of information in digital format. BIM is beginning to change the
way buildings look, the way they function, and the ways in which they are designed
and built. The BIM Handbook, Third Edition provides an in-depth understanding of
BIM technologies, the business and organizational issues associated with its
implementation, and the profound advantages that effective use of BIM can provide
to all members of a project team. Updates to this edition include: Information on
the ways in which professionals should use BIM to gain maximum value New topics
such as collaborative working, national and major construction clients, BIM
standards and guides A discussion on how various professional roles have expanded
through the widespread use and the new avenues of BIM practices and services A
wealth of new case studies that clearly illustrate exactly how BIM is applied in a
wide variety of conditions Painting a colorful and thorough picture of the state
of the art in building information modeling, the BIM Handbook, Third Edition
guides readers to successful implementations, helping them to avoid needless
frustration and costs and take full advantage of this paradigm-shifting approach
to construct better buildings that consume fewer materials and require less time,
labor, and capital resources.
Plunkett's Sports Industry Almanac 2009 Jack W. Plunkett 2008 Market research
guide to the business side of sports, teams, marketing and equipment
??????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
?????????????? a tool for strategic planning, competitive intelligence, employment
searches or financial research. Contains trends, statistical tables, and an
industry glossary. Over 350 one page profiles of sports industry firms, companies
and organizations - includes addresses, phone numbers, executive names.
TWENTY-FIRST CENTURY'S FUEL SUFFICIENCY ROADMAP STEVE ESOMBA, Dr.
Car-tastrophes Honest John 2016-10-15 Automakers are as prone to turn out clunkers
as politicians are to lie. Their cars may be ugly, misconceived, badly built,
diabolical to drive, ridiculously thirsty, or just plain unreliable. So which were
the worst of the past 20 years?
Ukraine Investment and Business Guide Volume 1 Strategic and Practical Information
IBP USA 2013-08 Ukraine Investment and Business Guide - Strategic and Practical
Information
Behaviour of Steel Structures in Seismic Areas Federico Mazzolani 2009-12-03
Behaviour of Steel Structures in Seismic Areas comprises the latest progress in
both theoretical and experimental research on the behaviour of steel structures in
seismic areas. The book presents the most recent trends in the field of steel
structures in seismic areas, with particular reference to the utilisation of
multi-level performance bas
Introduction to Policing Gene L. Scaramella 2010-12-09 Focusing on the thoughtprovoking, contemporary issues that underscore the challenging world of policing,
this easy-to-understand text balances theory, research, and practice to give
students a comprehensive overview of both the foundations of policing and the
expanded role of today’s police officers. The engaging writing style and stories
from the field, coupled with unique coverage of the issues of policing in
multicultural communities the impact of globalization on policing, make this book
a must have for policing courses
Political Handbook of the World 2016-2017 Tom Lansford 2017-03-31 Published since
1928, the Political Handbook of the World provides timely, thorough, and accurate
political information with more in-depth coverage of current political
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controversies and political parties than any other reference guide. The updated
2016–2017 Edition continues this legacy as the most authoritative source for
finding complete facts and analysis on each country’s governmental and political
makeup. Political science and international relations scholars have revised this
edition, and made understanding complex foreign affairs andpolitical situations
easy and accessible. With more than 200 entries on countries and territories
throughout the world, housed in one place, these volumes are renowned for their
extensive coverage of all major and minor political parties and groups in each
political system. They also provide names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and United Nations agencies. This comprehensive
update will include coverage of current events, issues, crises, and controversies
from the course of the last two years, including: The closely-watched U.S.
presidential election The effect of the Brexit referendum and installment of a new
British prime minister The extensive investigation and subsequent impeachment of
Brazil’s president The far-reaching impact of the “Panama Papers” scandal Changes
in U.S.–Cuba diplomatic relations and the reopening of their embassies The
unconstitutional declaration of Gambia as an Islamic State Sentiments about the
migrant and refugee crisis across Europe and the influence on policy Also, the new
“For Further Reference” feature included for every country entry directs readers
to additional resources to continue their research.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Station Wagons Wikipedia contributors
Guiness World Records 2009 Craig Glenday 2009 Lists records, superlatives, and
unusual facts about computer and video games, and includes interviews with
champion gamers, tips on play, and profiles of the best-selling games.
The World Factbook 2003
Foreign investment in eastern and southern Europe after 2008. Béla Galgóczi
2015-12-01 This book investigates the role that foreign direct investment (FDI) in
central-eastern and southern Europe has played in the post-crisis period,
comparing patterns across countries and sectors. An overarching objective of this
publication is to assess the extent to which FDI can still be seen as a key driver
of economic development, modernisation and convergence for Europe’s low- and
middle-income economies, taking into account also the risks and limiting factors
associated with FDI.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Compact Cars Wikipedia contributors
The Seat of the Antichrist Erika Grey 2010-02-15 The Seat of The Antichrist: Bible
Prophecy and The European Union identifies the European Union as the final world
empire and explains what Bible Prophecy predicts will occur in the end times.The
reader discovers the relationship between Bible Prophecy, the European Union and
today's current affairs. The Seat of the Antichrist details the European Union's
history and institutional structure and shows how it aligns with Bible Prophecy.
Bible Prophecy comprises one third of the Bible. The Bible's last book, The
Revelation, predicts the events leading to the end of the world. It provides the
details for the Tribulation, which occur during a seven year period of wars,
plagues, earthquakes and calamities, which end in the battle of Armageddon. Part
of the earth's judgments happen through a leader who rises to power from the final
world empire predicted in Bible Prophecy. Evangelical Christians customarily refer
to this leader as The Antichrist. The Seat of the Antichrist is the first book
dealing with Bible Prophecy, which shows prophecy's relation in the present
geopolitical framework and in doing so dismisses end-time conspiracy theories,
which Bible Prophecy works often rely on. No book dealing with Bible Prophecy
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provides such in-depth analysis and extensive research as The Seat of the
Antichrist: Bible Prophecy and The European Union, which presents the reader with
a gripping, riveting expose.
Proceedings of I4SDG Workshop 2021 Giuseppe Quaglia
Glocalized Solutions for Sustainability in Manufacturing Jürgen Hesselbach
2011-03-19 The 18th CIRP International Conference on Life Cycle Engineering (LCE)
2011 continues a long tradition of scientific meetings focusing on the exchange of
industrial and academic knowledge and experiences in life cycle assessment,
product development, sustainable manufacturing and end-of-life-management. The
theme “Glocalized Solutions for Sustainability in Manufacturing” addresses the
need for engineers to develop solutions which have the potential to address global
challenges by providing products, services and processes taking into account local
capabilities and constraints to achieve an economically, socially and
environmentally sustainable society in a global perspective. Glocalized Solutions
for Sustainability in Manufacturing do not only involve products or services that
are changed for a local market by simple substitution or the omitting of
functions. Products and services need to be addressed that ensure a high standard
of living everywhere. Resources required for manufacturing and use of such
products are limited and not evenly distributed in the world. Locally available
resources, local capabilities as well as local constraints have to be drivers for
product- and process innovations with respect to the entire life cycle. The 18th
CIRP International Conference on Life Cycle Engineering (LCE) 2011 serves as a
platform for the discussion of the resulting challenges and the collaborative
development of new scientific ideas.
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Foundations of Computational Intelligence Ajith Abraham 2009-05-01 Foundations of
Computational Intelligence Volume 6: Data Mining: Theoretical Foundations and
Applications Finding information hidden in data is as theoretically difficult as
it is practically important. With the objective of discovering unknown patterns
from data, the methodologies of data mining were derived from statistics, machine
learning, and artificial intelligence, and are being used successfully in
application areas such as bioinformatics, business, health care, banking, retail,
and many others. Advanced representation schemes and computational intelligence
techniques such as rough sets, neural networks; decision trees; fuzzy logic;
evolutionary algorithms; arti- cial immune systems; swarm intelligence;
reinforcement learning, association rule mining, Web intelligence paradigms etc.
have proved valuable when they are - plied to Data Mining problems. Computational
tools or solutions based on intel- gent systems are being used with great success
in Data Mining applications. It is also observed that strong scientific advances
have been made when issues from different research areas are integrated. This
Volume comprises of 15 chapters including an overview chapter providing an up-todate and state-of-the research on the applications of Computational Int- ligence
techniques for Data Mining. The book is divided into 3 parts: Part-I: Data Click
Streams and Temporal Data Mining Part-II: Text and Rule Mining Part-III:
Applications Part I on Data Click Streams and Temporal Data Mining contains four
chapters that describe several approaches in Data Click Streams and Temporal Data
Mining.
Ukraine Investment and Business Guide Volume 1 Strategic and Practical Information
Inc Ibp 2015-06-22 Ukraine Investment and Business Guide Volume 1 Strategic and
Practical Information
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